2023 - 2024 BULLETIN

Saint Mary's College Undergraduate and Graduate Programs Vol. 162

This *Bulletin* depicts the status of undergraduate and graduate programs offered by Saint Mary's College as of June 1 of the year of its publication. Changes in programs do and necessarily must occur. The College maintains the current official status of College policy and programs in the Office of the Registrar. This publication is not an offer to enter into a contract. The College reserves the right to modify or eliminate College rules, policies, and programs and to apply any such modifications to any student without regard to the date of admission, application, or enrollment. Any questions regarding changes since June 1, 2023 may be directed to registrar@saintmarys.edu.